
This free event is open to our members, patients, staff, 
family, friends and anyone from the local community. 
It is your chance to:

• See the formal introduction of the Trust’s newly elected and 
nominated Governors

• Receive an update from our Chief Executive on progress with  
the Single Hospital Service programme.

You will also have the opportunity to talk to the new Governors and 
members of the Trust Board and to share your views and suggestions 
about developing the Trust’s services. In addition, there will be some 
information stands providing advice on how you and your family can 
keep well through the winter. 

Kathy Cowell OBE DL, Chairman 

Don’t delay, book your free place today!
Contact Victoria Hellowell on 0161 276 4841  
or victoria.hellowell@mft.nhs.uk

Special Members’ 
Meeting 2017

The Trust Chief Executive and I would like to  
invite you to a Special Members’ Meeting on: 

Wednesday 6th December 2017 at 2.00 to 4.00pm
in the Nowgen Centre, Grafton Street, Manchester M13 9WU

Translation and Interpretation Service
Do you have difficulty speaking or understanding English?

% 0161 276 6202/6342

@MFTNHS

www.mft.nhs.uk

Follow us on 
Facebook

If you or a family member/friend are not currently a member of our NHS Foundation Trust and are interested in becoming one, an online 
application form can be found on our website (www.mft.nhs.uk) and click ‘Become a Member of our Trust – Membership Form’ button. If you 
would like a paper form, please contact the Foundation Trust Membership Office via e-mail ft.enquiries@mft.nhs.uk or telephone 0161 276 8661.

• Altrincham Hospital 
• Manchester Royal Eye Hospital 
• Manchester Royal Infirmary 
• Royal Manchester Children’s 

Hospital
• Saint Mary’s Hospital 
• Trafford General Hospital 
• University Dental Hospital  

of Manchester 
• Wythenshawe Hospital 
• Withington Community Hospital 
• Community Services



The nearest parking is in the Grafton Street multi-storey car park; you can also use the 
Hathersage Road car park. Disabled parking spaces are highlighted on the map

Important note: there is a permanent change to Oxford Road between Hathersage Road and Denmark Road which prioritises buses, 
bikes and pedestrians. The change means drivers travelling towards the city centre must turn right at Hathersage Road between 6am and 
9pm. See our website at: www.cmft.nhs.uk/information-for-patients-visitors-and-carers/getting-to-hospital/central-site for travel options.

Special Members’ Meeting 2017
6th December 2017 at 2.00 to 4.00pm
Nowgen Centre, Grafton Street, Manchester M13 9WU

Manchester University NHS Foundation Trust
Oxford Road, Manchester M13 9WL Website: www.mft.nhs.uk

The Nowgen Centre is indicated 
by the red arrow.




